
                                                                 
Agenda IV.B.5.

May 22, 2025

To: Board of Education
 Dr. Theresa Battle, superintendent

From: Stacey Sovine, executive director of administrative services

Date: May 22, 2025

Re: Proposed ratification of the Q-Comp / Pro-pay Memorandum of Understanding
with the Burnsville Education Association.

Recommendation: That the Board of Education approve the proposed revisions and re-adopt the
unchanged language in the 2025-2026 Pro-Pay Memorandum of understanding with the Burnsville
Education Association.

Note: 
The major language items include:

• Major items on this document include updating dates
• Reducing the number of observations and total payout amount


